
From: Rob Taylor
To: Health and Community Services Committee
Subject: proposed changes to Nature Conservation Act
Date: Monday, 9 September 2013 9:21:46 PM

The proposed changes to the objectives of the Act are totally unacceptable.  The
emphasis of the Act MUST remain the protection of nature as the paramount
objective.  The proposed changes turn the nature conservation act into the
nature exploitation act!

Robert Taylor

Warana, Qld 4575.
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